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Ten Years of the Stella Count: Some Reflections and
New Findings

Donnerstag, 24. November 2022 09:30 (30 Minuten)

This paper will offer an overview of the aims and achievements of, as well as some responses to, the Stella
Count, which is an annual quantitative study of gender bias in Australia’s ‘Books’ pages that was established
in 2012. The Count now constitutes the single largest dataset of a nation’s book reviewing field. This paper
will explore what this kind of data can tell us about the shape of contemporary literary culture, presenting,
for the first time, some new longitudinal statistics about what gets reviewed, and who reviews it, in Australia.
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